From: Mutasa, Tendai

Sent: 21 August 2015 16:52
To: Dawson (development), Barry
Subject: FW: planning applic. 36 Flask Walk

Here is another one Barry.

Thanks

Tendai Mutasa
Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2353

Sent: 21 August 2015 4:06
To: Mutasa, Tendai
Subject: planning applic. 36 Flask Walk

Dear Mr Mutasa,

| am a resident of Mansfield Place (off Streatley Place) and as such a frequent user of Flask Walk.

| wish to object most strongly to the proposed expansion of 36 Flask Walk.

It is over-development of the site

It would set a precedent for others to start adding basements.

The logistics of building on the site will cause enormous disruption to those in the neighbourhood, both
pedestrians and drivers.

We are suffering greatly from the constant building works in the area — in Streatley Place building works on the
Paragon School extension ( the property is on Heath St but the works involve literally weeks of carrying rubble
down Streatley Place, constant re-furbishment of the old New End Hospital site; scaffolding in Streatley Place,
on New End school and at the cottages on the passage between New End Square and Flask Walk.

| think we are entitled to quiet enjoyment of our homes.

Dame Hilary Blume



